


On Sunday, October 25, over 75 
families (280 people) participated 

in The Willows Spooktacular 
Park & Trail Hunt!

Health and Safety during COVID-19 
was our top priority, and to keep 
everyone safe, healthy, & socially 

distanced, limited groups of families 
pre-registered in half-hour time 

increments per activity area – either 
the Halloween Maze or the Spooky 
Willows Trail Scavenger Hunt - for 

this FREE event! 

Special thanks to Tom Lowy 
for volunteering to help with 
traffic control and keeping 

everyone safe!



At the Scavenger Hunt Trail, 
children searched for bats, black 
cats, ghosts and scarecrows….





But not 
everything was 

so easy to find….

Can you find the 
hidden 

skeleton???



Children and their families tested their 
Halloween history knowledge as they traveled 

through the Halloween Maze…



Many showed up in their fun & creative 
Halloween costumes!



Some tried their luck on Plinko, and every child received a 
special prize bag after each of the two activities 

were completed.



Thank you to all those attended 
The 2020 Willows Spooktacular Park 

& Trail Hunt!  

Sincere thanks to our Public Works 
Department for your help & support.

We wish you a Happy Halloween and 
hope to see you next year!
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